
GET Committee 

From: 	 mary@jigsawjava.com  
Sent: 	 Monday, January 28, 2019 11:08 PM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 Testimony for Maui Directors 

Aloha, 

The 4 people that I think have done an especially great job in their departments in creating efficiencies and other 

effective processes for the public and businesses are Will Spence, David Goode, Michele McClean and Sandy Baz. 

Please approve these Directors. 

Mahalo, 

Mary Albitz 

291 Nalani St 

Pukalani, HI 96768 

808-269-2445 
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